
 

NEWS OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE. 

Dear Members,  

 This is an special newsletter from the Competition Committee, because we would like to bring your attention to two 

special events which will take place in APRIL  at our Club 

Club Championship April 2
nd

 and 3
rd

  

In the last Competition Committee, it was decided to celebrate The Club Championship in Spring , with the format of a very 

important tournament, it is our intention to award the best players in our Club , therefore it will be a two days event , Ladies 

playing from Blue tees, and Gentlemen from White tees. 

This competition will replace the old Competition Committee Cup, which as you know was played together with the President’s 

Cup, and as from this year will be organized in different days. 

We consider that the best player of a Club is the one plays the lowest possible score scratch, and in the rules therefore is no 

distinction on age, Seniors, Mid - Amateur  and Juniors will compete for the same prize, to write their name in the Board of 

Honor at our Club. 

We encourage Members to participate, there will be a minimum entrance fee of 5 € , and the prizes will be a commemorative 

plate with some sports equipment form our pro-shop , and we will make a draw at the prize giving ceremony among players 

attending. 

Interregional Spanish Championship 1
st

 and 2
nd

 Category April 14
th

 to 17
th

  

As agreed, in 2015 the Real Club de Golf Guadalmina asked the Royal Spanish Golf Federation to host one important national 

tournament during 2016, and we were offered to host the Interregional Spanish Championship for players under 18 years of age, 

the best players from Spain representing their regions will play on our South Course. 

Some of our members may remember back in October 2011, when we hosted the same tournament but under 25 years of age 

“Memorial Santi Olle”, we lived a fantastic experience and the Club, and we had the opportunity to watch players that today 

have become promising professional golfer like John Rahm, Mario Galiano, Marcos Pastor… and some of our Juniors like, Castor 

Gómez  or  Antonio Cruz – Conde members of the Andalusian team in 2011 

 

In April as from the 14
th

 until the 17
th

  our Club will host a similar tournament but in this occasion with players under 18 years of 

age, and possibly with some of our most promising juniors like Angel Hidalgo Portillo o Felipe Barrena Rodriguez from the 

Competition Committee we would like to invite Members to enjoy the Tournament, watch these young players, and the GOLF 

that they can produce, we can assure you that it is worth to watch them, besides the great golf atmosphere that we will have in 

our Club during these days. 


